
About the P&C

What happens at a  P&C meeting

Aims of the current  P&C
OVER THE LAST FEW 
YEARS THE P&C HAS:

NEXT P&C MEETING
Friday, June 21st at 9am
 
Meet near the office after 
morning assembly and all 
attendees will be walked 
down to St Pauls Hall by 
staff. The meeting will go 
for about 1 hour.

P&C meetings are a good way of finding out what is going on at school. You do not 
need to take on an active role, just come along and find out what is going on. Every 
parent at the school can become a member of the P&C, regardless of whether they 
attend meetings regularly or not. Our purpose is to assist the school in providing 
the best education possible for our children and to act as a liaison between parents 
and school on a variety of issue. We aim to foster co-operation between parents, 
teachers, students and the wider community.

•	 The Principal’s Report - Mrs Comninos updates the P&C 
on happenings at the school, upcoming programmes and 
initiatives for students & staff

•	 General Meeting - Open to all attendees to put forward 
ideas for discussion and consideration

Contributed $10,000 to 
the Jellybean music & 
gymnastics programs

Contributed $1,000 
towards the 2018 
presentation day

Contributed $3,000 
towards the grass area 
refurbishment

Helped include Hindi 
and Nepali as languages 
in the Community 
Language Program

•	 Create a community that provides support, information 
and friendship for all families

•	 Increase access to and the range of extra-curricular 
activities offered to students

•	 Seek external grants to assist with funding programs or 
improving school facilities 

•	 Work with the School, Council and the RTA to improve 
safety on the streets surrounding the school

We are looking for good ways to promote community spirit, 
celebrate key cultural events, organise play gatherings, 
welcome new families to the school or fund raising activities. 
All ideas are welcome! You can email them to us below.  
See you at the next meeting.

Have you got an idea or concern you would like to raise at the P&C, send an email to 
kogarahpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au and we will add you to the meeting agenda
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